
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITrORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, CONNAUGHT PLACE 

NEW DELHI- 110001 
No. F6/DFS/MS/School/2022/SZ/ { 7o Dated: o1|1|22 

To. 

The Principal, 

Govt. Boys Sr. Sec. School. 
Dhansa, New Delhi-1 10073. 

Sub:-Regarding issue of "Fire Safety Certificate" from fire safety point of view in r/o Govt. Boys 
Sr. Sec. School, Dhansa, New Delhi-1 10073. 

Sir, 
This has reference to your letter no. DHS/BOYS/2022/296 dated 27/08/2022 on the 

subject captioned above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the above mentioned 
building/premises was inspected by the officer concerned of this department on 13/10/2022 in the 
presence of Sh. Brij Mohan (Vice-Principal) to verify the compliance of shortcoming already 
communicated by this department vide letter no. 
20/05/2019 & F6/DFS/MS/School/2022/SZ/529 dated 05/09/2022 and observed that shortcomings 
are still not rectified. The management will be held responsible for any untoward incident for the 

F6/DFS/MS/School/2019/SZ/2950 dated 

period if compliance is not made. 

Yours faithfully 

(Sunil Chawdhary) 
Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

Copy to 
1. The Director of Education, 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, 

New Delhi-110054 

(With a request to take further action as school does not have fire NOC) 
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